


Dear Principal ,

We are delighted to invite you to the IT Fest, �µ�%�L�Q�D�U�\Bots
2. 0�¶�� conceptualised by the IT Club, Unparalleled DevOps of
Lotus Valley International School, Gurugram . The online event
is scheduled on August 06, 2022 aligned with the theme �³�7�K�H
Global Realities Of Cybersecurity - Changing Our �:�R�U�O�G�´.

The Fest aims to stimulate the technophiles and technoids to
delve deeper into the unseen perplexities, and explore and
ignite their young minds with the mystic world of Animations,
Coding, Quizzing, Gaming and much more!

A bouquet of edifying and participative events has been
conceptualized to provide a discerning platform to students of
grades IV to XII to display and sharpen their computer skill,
test their ability and bring out the best in them .
The registration is on online mode, and shall remain open till
July 20, 2022 .

We look forward to the active and enthusiastic participation
of your learners in making this Fest a truly joyful learning
experience .

With Warm Regards,
Anita Malhotra
Director - Principal
Delhi State & CBSE National Awardee


